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Sale of Guild Items Policy  

The Guild sells wood, tools and other items only to members, or to members of the public when approved 
in advance by the committee.  

Normally the Guild makes items – such as timber – available for sale in the timber sales rack units and 
members can purchase items by the normal methods whenever they attend the shed. The Guild can also 
decide to hold a sale event – usually after purchasing a quantity of items from e.g. a deceased estate, or 
possibly in conjunction with another selling bring their wares to the Shed.  

It is in the interest of fairness that these sales events be conducted so that all members get reasonably 
equal access to the sale. Therefore:  

1. Sale dates and times will be announced on the Guild’s website and in its newsletter with at least a 
fortnight notice. 

2. Members are not allowed to reserve, select or pre-purchase items in the sale before this time.  

3. Items for sale may be viewable before the start of the sale.  

 

The Guild still acknowledges that sales happen on a ‘first come, first served’ basis and that members that 
cannot be at a sale early may miss out. The aim of this policy is to address some unfairness in the past and 
to make sure that all members get reasonably fair access to a sales event. 


